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Hello,
I am writing to you in support of LD867. A vaccine mandate would go against the 
core medical ethical principles, that is beneficence, nonmaleficence, autonomy, and 
justice. Informed consent must be made with any medical procedure and thus far 
since these injections were made EUA available, there has been absolutely no 
informed consent. We’ve witnessed at a grand scale deceit, manipulation, threats, 
coercion, and consequence aimed towards public at large to get those who did not 
willingly hold out their arm without question injected with an experimental biologic. 
We are now seeing in hindsight that mass vaccination is clearly worsening our 
position in every possible way imaginable, and the public is paying for it. I see any 
future mandates as a last ditch effort to force those who’ve already chosen what’s best
for their health into an unspeakable position just to keep their livelihood. This is no 
longer in the name of health is and is completely and utterly shameful. 
Add to this the professional experts have had a huge lack of competency in keeping 
their facts straight, with their conflicting advice and their ever changing interpretation 
of data to support their objective, is now looking like an orchestrated effort to confuse
the public. With this, informed consent will never be possible, and therefor vaccine 
mandates are out of the question entirely. The public will most certainly continue to 
lose faith in the medical community and seek out alternatives if mandates come to 
fruition - which include leaving this beautiful state. Please do what is right and what 
is ethically moral for the people of Maine.
Mandates are not and never will be in the best interest of the public. The individual, 
every sovereign man, women and child should be valued and respected with what 
they choose to put in or on their body.
Thank you for your time, and I ask that you vote ought to pass on LD867.
Best,
Sarah Rand, mother and wife
Resident of Poland ME


